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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am delighted to inform you that our first trip this year, will be to RAF Hendon in London as part of our work on World War 

2 this term.  

This day will cover aspects of the History curriculum for Year 6, and promises to be enriching, engaging and ‘hands on’ for 

the children. We will be flying into history, immersing ourselves in the stories of brave pilots, engineers and heroes to 

discover the adventures of men and women through the RAF Museum’s exciting and unique stories.  

The children will be taking part in a tour of the museum, looking at the many planes and artefacts of WW2 and engaging 

in an air raid workshop.  

This trip will take place on Wednesday 18th October, in school hours; we will be leaving school at 9.00am, returning in 

time for the end of the day. Children are required to wear their school uniform. We ask that all children bring a packed 

lunch with no fizzy drinks, sweets etc. If your child receives free school lunches, please let us know if they will need a 

school packed lunch by Wednesday 11th October. 

The cost of the trip is £20.50 which covers the cost of the coach, entry to the museum and workshop. We kindly ask that 

you pay this via SchoolComms no later than Monday 9th October. We kindly ask that when paying, you tick the permission 

box to allow your child to come on the trip.  

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Gabriel 
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